Craig, Sondra

From: Craig, Sondra

Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 12:38 PM

To: Neumeister, Scott

Subject: FYI - Notice of Hearing for Limited Exemption for Construction Noise
Attachments: Gerke Excavating - 700 George - George-Hagar Intersection.pdf

Good afternoon,

Gerke Excavating has submitted an application for Limited Exemption for Construction Noise for a project in conjunction
with the City at 700 George Street and the George and Hagar Street Intersection to install manhole covers.

Notice to property owners within 300 feet of the project area went in the mail on March 2. The hearing has been
scheduled before BPW on Monday, March 14, 2022.

You are receiving a copy of the notice as the Council Member for the area. You can view the complete application on the
LIC (Legistar File 22-0341).

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk

La Crosse City Clerk’s Office
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org




